

ANDREW M. CUOMO GOVERNOR

August 21 - 23, 2020

Rebecca's Little Survivors Foundation P.O. Box 10072 Staten Island, NY 10301

Dear Friends:

It is a pleasure to send greetings to the children and families who participate in the Virtual Platform of Rebecca's Little Survivors Mini Camp.

The Empire State is home to many wonderful organizations that serve the needs of our most vulnerable people, making a positive difference in countless lives. Since 2016, Rebecca's Little Survivors Foundation has been reaching out to young children and teens who have experienced a significant trauma – grief, loss, violence, serious illness – to surround these young survivors in support, expertise, and love. Their programs, including the intensive Mini-Camp, foster coping mechanisms and promote resiliency through learning, literacy, fitness, fresh air, arts, crafts, and just plain fun – activities that ultimately teach life skills and develop self-esteem.

This year, your Mini Camp will be virtual in an effort to keep everyone safe from the ongoing pandemic, but your mission and your message will be just as memorable as always. I wish the young campers and their families a really great and healing experience. I commend Ms. Jennifer Jennings and her team, the supporters and volunteers, and everyone affiliated with this exceptional project for making it possible to create life-changing opportunities and the promise of a better tomorrow for children in need.

With warmest regards and best wishes for a fun two days at virtual Mini Camp.

Sincerely,

ANDREW M. CHOMO

WE WORK FOR THE PEOPLE PERFORMANCE * INTEGRITY * PRIDE